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February 1, 2022 

 

To: City Council Members 

 Steve Parker, City Manager 

 

From:  Donna Dodgen 

 Mayor 

 

Re: Board Appointments 

 

Building and Standards Commission 

Currently there are two Alternate positions that are vacant.  Edward Davila Sr. has expressed 

an interest in serving as an Alternate member of this committee.  Mr. Davila would be 

serving a term of January 1, 2022 through December 31, 2023. 

 

Commission on the Arts 

Joanna Rodriguez has expressed an interest to serve on the Arts committee.  Ms. Rodriguez 

is Graphic Designer and Art Director.  She will be an asset to the committee and will be serving 

a term of January 1, 2022 through December 31, 2023.  

 

Planning & Zoning Commission 

 

Edward (Eddie) Davila Jr. has expressed an interest in serving as a member of the Planning 

and Zoning Commission.  Mr. Davila is an Account Manager for HD Supply, and he will be an 

asset to the commission.  He will be serving a term of January 1, 2022 through December 31, 

2024. 

 

The item will be on the February 15, 2022 agenda for your consideration and approval.  

Should you have any questions please give me a call. 

 


